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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Thank You 26th/27hMay                                                                 

1st Collection  €1,470    2nd Collection €910 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

On Tuesdays and Fridays  

from 5.00 to 5.30 p.m.                                       

there will be Sung Vespers.   
Vespers is also called Evening Prayer, it takes 

place as dusk begins to fall.  

Evening Prayer gives thanks for the day just past 

and makes an evening sacrifice of praise to 

God (Psalm 141:1).  

This week (5th & 8th  June)  will be the last Vespers            

before the summer break. 

A new European Data Protection law, the General Data Protection Regulation (“GDPR”), was introduced 

on 25 May 2018.  This new law applies to any organisation, including our parish that manages and processes 
people’s personal information.  We are now working on ways of ensuring that what we do with your                    

information is compliant with this new law.  It is a work in progress and over the next few months we will keep 
you informed through the parish website and in the newsletter as policies are put in place.  If you have any 

questions about this please do not hesitate to contact the Administrator’s Office. 

Bank Holiday Monday 4th June - Mass at 10.30 a.m.  

St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral have been invited to take 
part in the Rosary Relay for Priests.                                

You are very welcome to  join us here                               
in St Mary’s Pro-Cathedral                                                 

on Friday 8th June at 11.15 a.m.                                                         
as we pray the Luminous Mysteries of the Rosary 

Thought for the day  
Hospitality is deeply embedded in 
human nature and to say someone 
is hospitable is a welcome compli-

ment. It is no accident that Jesus 
made use of table fellowship to 

give people a concrete experience of the                
indiscriminate love and universal compassion of 

God. When we celebrate the Lord’s Supper, we 
experience again that proclamation of the              
Kingdom. We join our prayer with the prayer of 
Jesus and the great events of salvation are made 

present in our time and place. Welcomed as we 
have been, it is our calling then to show the same 

love and compassion in our daily lives.  

Prayer  

God of welcome and compassion:  

we thank you the Holy Eucharist, in which we know 
again your love and compassion. Help us to become 

what we have received. Amen  

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Psalm_141

